
Terashima Juku 寺嶋塾

（Contact for enquiries）
E-mail kikcho@office.tut.ac.jp

＜Dates and details＞ Venue(A-114) and Online
Session １: For international postgraduate students
"Academic and personal encounters and life as an international student"
Date & Time: Friday, 26 November 2021, 3rd Period(13:00 - 14:30)

Session ２: For doctoral students
"Pursuit of originality and participation in the academic community" 
Date & Time: Friday, 10 December 2021, 3rd Period(13:00 - 14:00)

Session ３: For 3rd year undergraduate students
"Encountering Learning and Networking
Date & Time: Thursday, 16 December 2021, 4th Period(14:40 - 16:10)

Session ４: For 1st year Master's students
”Starting advanced studies and being a postgraduate student”
Date & Time: Thursday, 20 January 2022, 4th period(14:40 - 16:10)

Session 5: For 1st year undergraduates
"Enjoying youth and the freedom of the university “
Date & Time: Thursday, 27 January 2022, 4th Period(14:40 - 16:10) 

Covid-19 has imposed significant restrictions on the campus 
life of students, and many of you may be living your student 
lives with worries, confusion and anxiety. 
In order to overcome this situation, President Terashima 
would like to send his encouragement to the students and to 
give them an opportunity to communicate directly with him 
about what they should learn and experience at each stage of 
their lives based on his own experiences as a student. 
We hope you will attend.

＜Implementation＞
・ A total of 90 minutes (60 minutes for presentation and 30 minutes for Q&A).
・ The lectures will be held in a hybrid format at the venue (A-114) and online, 
in accordance with the University's Activity Standards.

・The online URL will be sent out again by email.
・Attendance is not mandatory.
・The Session 1 for international postgraduate students will be held in 

English.

President’s Lecture

*It is possible for international postgraduate students to listen to 
other relevant sessions, such as the session for doctoral students.

*Dates and times are subject to change. We will notify you of any 
changes..


